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Is remote EPSO competition a new craze? 

 
 

The FEDERATION (FFPE) has been contacted by many colleagues whose level of stress is commensurate 
with the difficulties encountered in registering and taking part in competition AST/154/22. Did you know 
that from now on, candidates for EPSO competitions will have to get up in the night to take tests at 1 or 
2 a.m.? 
 
This is the case for the AST/154/22 competition, the organization of which is more than chaotic. 
To speak only of connection problems, the number to call for technical assistance is located outside of 
Europe  
 
As another aberrant example, the list of instructions to follow imposed by the EPSO subcontractor for 
the organisation of the test is more than five pages and includes many questions that are not only 
intrusive but also often impossible to answer. 
 
Not to mention that many candidates who encountered these connection problems were ultimately 
excluded from the competition by EPSO. 
 
Given the above and reported to us by our colleagues, The FEDERATION (FFPE) asks: 
 

 that candidates have the choice between taking the test on the computer in centers provided 
for this in person or remotely, as provided for in the notice of competition, 

 

 to be able to take their tests in conditions that respect the dignity of the candidates. 
 

 EPSO to allow candidates excluded from competition AST/154/22 due to the problems 
mentioned above to take these tests again under better conditions. 

 

 in-depth reflection on the selection methods introduced by EPSO exclusively at a distance. 
 
Contact us if you are concerned by this contest and these problems because together we will be 
stronger! 
 
The Federation  
You will never walk alone ! 
 


